Dear member of our school community,
 
We wanted to reach out to you to let you know that like most schools in the United States, we have a number of students in ours that have potentially life threatening food allergies. Children with food allergies can have life-threatening reactions with some exposures to even tiny amounts of allergen. There are certain things that need to be done to keep these students safe and able to learn. Because our school has many young children who are still exploring their environment with their hands and mouths and frequently touch their face, we have school rules that can decrease their chance of allergic reactions. Please see our specific school rules that relate to our food allergy policy. It is our goal to ensure that every student in our school can learn in a safe and supportive environment.
For information about practical food allergy management in the school setting see Schools.AllergyHome.org. Please view the 6 minute awareness module, Food Allergy Awareness for Parents of Children WITHOUT Food Allergies (www.allergyhome.org/parents).

Thank you for your commitment to our children.

Kind Regards,
